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DATE: November 14, 2023 
 

FROM: Mark A. McCready, Michigan Service Center Director, Northern Service Center 

Operations Division 

GSA Region 5 Public Buildings Service 
 

TO: Operations and Maintenance Services, K’oyitl’ots’ina, Limited (K Corp) 

Custodial Services, Americlean Janitorial Services Corp 

General Services Administration (GSA) 

Patrick V. McNamara Federal Building Tenant Agencies 

 
CC: Angel Dizon, Regional Commissioner 

Rob Green, Deputy Regional Commissioner 

Michele Sharples, Director Northern Service Center Operations Division 

William Renner, Director, Facilities Management Services Programs Division 

Massiel Lucca Amador, Manager, Energy, Environmental, & Sustainability Branch 

Thomas Hawkins, Regional Counsel 

Robert Foltman, Regional Counsel 

 
SUBJECT: Update on Notification Concerning Cooling Tower Legionella Testing Results 

 

This is an update to our last memo to PVM tenants on November 1, 2023. GSA has just received the 
Legionella test results from the retesting that occurred on November 1, 2023 at the cooling tower on 
the 27th level that we previously notified you of Legionella detected.  
 
The latest results from this location were negative for Legionella (No Legionella Isolated). MRL is the 
Minimum Reporting Limit. Below are the results. 
 

 
 
As a reminder, the cooling tower was shut down for the season during the week of October 30 and 
cleaned.  This test result confirms No Legionella Isolated in the samples.   
 
We appreciate your patience while we addressed this issue. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact the building Supervisory Property Manager Brian 
Green at 313-226-2628.  
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